
ADDENDUM #2 

TO 

SPECIFICATION AND CONTRACT DOCUMENTS 

 

October 2, 2017 

 

 

TO:  ALL PLAN HOLDERS 

 

FOR:  ITB-018-2017 

  Public Restrooms Retrofit 

     

This addendum sets forth changes and/or additional information as referenced and is hereby 

made a part of and should be attached to the subject Specifications and Contract Documents. 

 

Contractor must acknowledge receipt of all addenda with proposal on the 

form provided herein. 

 

The purpose of addenda # 2 is to answer questions received prior to the 

deadline of Tuesday, September 26, 2017.  Answers are in RED. 

 
1. Will we be required to obtain a permit? YES 

 

2. The SOW calls for a tankless toilet rated at .8GPF. There is not a tankless toilet made at 

.8GPF supplied by a 1/2" water line. Therefore, can a different toilet be proposed? We have 

found a Zurn 25561 Tanked toilet at 1.0GPF. YES - 1.0 GPF tanked toilets are acceptable. 

 

3. Concerning the urinals, the SOW doesn't address these specifically. Does the city want these 

changed out also with motion detection flush valves? YES 

 

4. The SOW doesn't address existing toilets with flush valves. Does the city want these replaced 

with motion detection flush valves rated at 1.28GPF? YES Contractor does not know of a 

flush valve rated lower than 1.28GPF.  
 

 

Addendum No. 1 Dated________________________ 

 

Signature:_________________________________________________________________ 

 

Addendum No. 2 Dated________________________ 

 

Signature:_________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

FAILURE TO SUBMIT ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF ANY ADDENDUM THAT AFFECTS 

THE BID PRICES IS CONSIDERED A MAJOR IRREGULARITY AND WILL BE CAUSE 

FOR REJECTION OF THE BID. 

 

THIS FORM MUST BE INCLUDED WITH BID PROPOSAL 


